
Just sending a message for the Red Rooster bar and restaurant.   

This is a wonderful bar that supports local music, features great food! It’s a nice environment and the 
staff is fantastic!  

They should lose their license due to a former manager who was not even in the premises when he was in 
an accident.  

The Red Rooster establishment did not cause the accident, this person did.  

 

Sincerely,  

John Masino 


